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TO:  MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION   
 
ATTENTION:  RISK SHARING POOL PROJECT MANAGERS  
 
BULLETIN NO.: PJM 2016-020 (RSP ALL) 
 
DATE:  AUGUST 24, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSPORTATION NETWORK COMPANIES 
 
 
With the advent of transportation network companies, Members are being reminded that, in 
accordance with the Facility Association (FA) approved Risk Sharing Pool manuals, risks used for 
carrying passengers for compensation are not eligible for transfer to the Risk Sharing Pools in all 
jurisdictions. Consequently, risks being used in conjunction with transportation network 
companies, or similar ride-for-hire arrangements, remain ineligible for ceding.   
 
The criteria for ceding to the FA Risk Sharing Pools are provided in the respective manuals on the 
FA website www.facilityassociation.com.  [Please refer to Section B: Risk Eligibility for the Risk 
Sharing Pools]. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Colin George MBA, GDM, FCIP, CRM  
Vice President, Underwriting & Claims   
(416) 644-4912 
cgeorge@facilityassociation.com 
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